
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2023 
 
 
Munvo 
300-1400 Rue Metcalfe  
Montreal, QC   H3A 1X2 
 
 
Dear Catherine and the team at Munvo,  

 
Thank you for thinking of Fred Victor and for preparing and 

donating such wonderful care kits. These kits are always in need, 
even more so during the cold winter months. We were able to 
distribute many of them before the New Year and our clients really 
appreciated receiving them and having something special during the 
holiday season.   

 
It has never been more important to support each other.  Donors like you make people’s 

lives better - people who don’t have a home, people struggling to put a decent meal on the table, 
people living on the edge who are marginalized and working so hard to get back on their feet.  

 
Fred Victor will continue to be there for 3,000 people (and their pets) every day who 

need us. And we can do this because people like you give. Thank you! 
 

With gratitude and best wishes for the new year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Marie MacCormack  
VP Philanthropy and Communications  
 
 
 
 
 


